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Possible Catechism Revision, Latest from Viganò
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In this week’s episode, CFN Editor-in-Chief Brian McCall and Managing Editor Matt
Gaspers discuss the following news items:

Pontifical High Mass in Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate
Conception, Washington, D.C. (Nov. 16, 2019)

Offered by Archbishop Salvatore Cordileone of San Francisco
Featured Mass of the Americas composed by Frank La Rocca

Another Possible Revision of JPII’s Catechism of the Catholic Church
Pope Francis is considering inserting “ecological sin”, based on the Pan-Amazon
Synod Final Document

Archbishop Viganò Blasts “Abrahamic Family House” Project
Based on Francis’ “Human Fraternity” document
Garden-themed interreligious complex featuring three buildings (synagogue,
mosque, and church)
Viganò: “In the garden of Abu Dhabi the temple of the world syncretistic Neo-
Religion is about to rise with its anti-Christian dogmas. Not even the most
hopeful of the Freemasons would have imagined so much!”

Call for Fasting, Prayer, and Reparation on Dec. 6

Remember to subscribe to our YouTube channel and stay tuned for
more new content!


